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March 7,  2009 

9:30 - 10:20 AM ~ Sabbath School Classes 
 

Memory Verse:  
“And beginning at Moses and all the Prophets, He expounded to 

them in all the Scriptures the things concerning Himself.”  
Luke 24:27 

 
 

  10:20 - 10:30 AM  Song Service  
  Chorister:  Jenny Shafer 
 Piano: Loralyn Horning   

 

10:30 ~ 10:45 Family Time 
 Women’s Ministries: International Women’s Day of Prayer 

 

Welcome & Announcements: Pastor Freedman 
 

 
 

   Now, Dear Lord, as we pray,  
        Take our hearts and minds far away 
             From the press of the world all around 
                To Your throne where grace does abound. 
 May our lives be transformed by Your love, 
      May our souls be refreshed from above. 

           At this moment, let people everywhere 
                  Join us now as we come to You in prayer. 

 
“Many deplore the wrongs which they know exist, but consider 
themselves free from all responsibility in the matter. This cannot be. 
Every individual exerts an influence in society. IN our favored land, 
every voter has some voice in determining what laws shall control the 
nation.”   

Ellen G. White, Review and Herald, November 8, 1881 

Adult Class Locations 
Lesson Study Classes: Sanctuary,  and Fireside Room 

Young Adults Class: Meets in the Youth Chapel 

 

WELCOME TO OUR GUEST SPEAKER, Tim Erich.  He will speak on 
religious liberty today.  He is the principal of Redding Adventist Academy 
in Northern California. 
 
SENATE CHAPLAIN BARRY C. BLACK will be speaking at the PUC 
Church for the 2009 Heubach Lecture Series Today.  The l e c t u r e 
entitled Defending the Faith begins at 5:00 PM; a book 
signing will follow.  Free admission.  For more information 
call 965-6303. 
 
DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME is upon us. Get up an hour earlier 
tomorrow if you have any appointments!   
 
NOMINATING COMMITTEE time is upon us! Prayerfully consider serving 
when you are called, and please continue to pray as you consider 
participating in the leadership of our church for this coming fiscal year. 
You have chosen Jim Bobst, Sharee Bramham, Mory Chavez, Clyde 
Cooper, Bob Hancock, Brenda Purdy, Brent Thomas, & Carmen Thomas 
to serve as the nominating selection committee.  They will meet Sunday 
March 8 at 6:00 PM in the Pastors Office.   
 
ANGWIN PRAYER MEETING continues to meet at Al and Donna Voth’s 
home at 635 Walnut Lane on Wednesday nights at 7:00 PM. For more 
information or directions phone 965-9591. 
 
FREE LIMITED MEDICAL SERVICE for seniors is available at the Rianda 
House by the St. Helena post office on the second Thursday of each month 
from 10:00-11:00 AM.  Additionally, if you would like to be on their 
mailing list for activities, phone 963-8555. 
 
LUCK O’ THE IRISH BRUNCH to benefit the Oshkosh Camporee travel for 
our Thunderbird Pathfinder Club will be here on Sunday, March 15, from 
9:30 - 11:00 AM. A delicious menu is comin’! Wear a bit o’ green. 
 
NCC PRAYER MINISTRIES WEEKEND at Leoni Meadows will feature 
Jerry and Janet Page from the Central California Conference March 20 - 
22. A special retreat for Teens will be part of this important weekend.  For 
registration contact Lonni (530) 887-9716 or prayerretreat@yahoo.com. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Welcome to the St. Helena Seventh-day Adventist Church. If you 
are looking for a new church home, or if you have a prayer 
request or praise, complete one of the ministry cards located on 
the pew in front of you. It will be collected during the Opening 
Hymn. Each request will be prayed over in the office throughout 
the coming week, and they are sent to the prayer team via email.  
If you wish anonymity, please indicate this on the prayer card.  

SPRING BIRDING WORKSHOP at Albion on the Mendocino Coast 
is a chance to experience the bird migration with experienced 
birders.  Reservations begin now for the work shop, which takes 
place Friday - Monday, May 22-25.  For more information call 
Will Cook at 707 937-5440 or www.puc.edu/Albion.   
- 
RUTH BREHM is still convalescing at the Calistoga Gardens 
Nursing Home and would enjoy your visit. She asks that her 
church family know that she is sincerely grateful for the cards, 
plants, visits and especially prayers on her behalf. 
    
CAMPBELL LABELS The Holbrook Indian School has nearly 1/3 
enough “points” for their new minivan! It is amazing what can be 
done when we work together. Please keep bringing your Campbell 
products labels. They are so small but many can make such a large 
difference.  If you would like, I will be glad to trim them and mail 
them to the school.  ~ Meade Baldwin 
 
THE FOOD PANTRY serves approximately 110 families weekly. 
We are in need of some specific items which are seldom donated  
to conserve our spending.  We are asking for your generous 
donations of tomato products and paper or plastic bags. Your 
donations are very much appreciated!  A barrel will be in the 
narthex. Needed: Canned Tomato sauces, canned tomatoes, 
spaghetti sauce, etc., boxed macaroni and cheese. For more 
information call Pam Larson 963-4529. 
 
KEEP STEPPING! Turn your totals in to Kerry Freedman! Be sure 
to visit the church website for InStep newsletters.  It is never too 
late to join Keeping in Step.  Call Kerry for more information at 
967-1112.  We’ve stepped over a million steps so far!   
 
THANK YOU, Church Family, for the your contributions to funds 
for community outreach literature. These funds have enabled us to 
supply Steps to Christ, Final Events DVD’s, small literature 
treasures, and other things.  If you would like to contribute to this 
fund, please mark your tithe envelope Literature. 
 
MAKENZIE WHITE and her family are grateful for all the generous 
support of friends who came out last Sunday in the cold wet 
weather to join in the fund-raiser for her Pathfinder Camporee trip.  
She was able to raise $200. You are appreciated! 
 
A NOTE FROM WESLEY GATES A comforted thank you to my 
Church family for you genuine concern  during my recent 
hospitalization. God answered your prayers  in preserving my life.   
Thank you for your support for my family while I was in the 
hospital.  I share the meditations of David in Ps. 145, "Great is the 
LORD, and  greatly to be praised; his greatness is unsearchable. 
One generation  shall laud your works to another, and shall declare 
your mighty  acts...The LORD is good to all, and his compassion is 
over all that he has made."     Wesley Gates and family 



THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
 
 

March 7, 2009 
 

   10:45 AM ~ Meditation and Worship 
 

 
Meditation                              Aubade               by Esther Higgins                                  
                                                                                                                       
Invocation                                                                 David Trogdon  
                                        
Morning Hymn*        O, When Shall I See Jesus                      #448 
                       
Reading of the Word                                          Matthew Freedman 

Matthew 10:18-20      
 
Offering                      Local Church Budget        Gregg Stutchman  
  
Offertory                                 Offertoire         by l. Mourlan    
             
Children’s Story                                               Women’s Ministries  
 
Prayer Song           Now Dear Lord as We Pray        
Pastoral Prayer                                                                 Don Bobst  
 
Special Music                                                             Dave Wallace              
      
                              
Sermon                        SCARED TO DEATH                      Tim Erich  
 

                      
Closing Hymn     When the Roll is Called Up Yonder              #216 
 
Postlude                      Glory to Our Risen Lord      by George Blake                                                         

 
 

Organist: Audra Tucker 
Technology Leader: Jay Murphy 

 
  *Prayer Request Cards will be collected  

   during the Morning Hymn 

It is the Mission of the St. Helena Church 
To Know Jesus Fully, 

To Reflect His Character Clearly, 
To Share His Message Joyfully. 

March 7, 2009 

1777 Main Street  ~  St. Helena, CA 94574  ~  (707) 963-4461 
Church website: www.shsda.org 

C H U R C H   C A L E N D A R 
Sabbath 
3:00  PM 
5:00 PM 
6:10 PM 

March 7 
Fireproof Your Marriage 6 week class  
Senate Chaplain Barry Black ~ PUC Sanctuary 
Sabbath Ends 

Sunday 
1:00 AM 

March 8 
Daylight Saving Time Begins - Move clocks UP 

Tuesday 
1:00 PM 
6:30 PM 

March 10 
Bulletin deadline 
Foods for Thought Seminar ~ Fourth Night 

Wednesday 
3:00 - 5:00 PM 

7:00 PM 
7:00 PM 

March 11 
Ladies Seeking God ~ Oliver’s Home 
Angwin Prayer Meeting at Al and Donna Voth’s Home 
Prayer Meeting ~ Fireside Room 

Thursday 
7:00 PM 

March 12 
Depression Recovery Seminar ~ Last Night 

Friday 
7:16 PM 
7:00 PM  

March 13 
Sabbath Begins 
Fireproof Your Marriage Follow-up 

Sabbath 
8:30 AM 

 
After Church 

3:00 PM 
7:17 PM 

March 14 
Prayer Time ~ Library 
Offering: Adventist World Radio / World Budget 
Church Ministries Potluck and Meeting 
Fireproof Your Marriage Follow-up  
Sabbath Ends 

 

A look ahead 
                 

March 15: Luck o’ the Irish Pathfinder Brunch 
March 15: Skate Day with Foothills 
March 16 - May 27: Prophecy Seminar  
March 21: All Church Potluck and SHWE Rehearsal 
March 20-22: Experiencing God Through Prayer and 
                                                     Praise: Leoni Meadows 
March 28: Kelly Mowrer Vespers  
April 25: Communion 

Monday 
6:00 PM 
7:00 PM 

March 9 
Church Finance Committee 
Church Board Meeting 

                                       2009 Financial Snapshot           

Pastor: Dan Freedman ~ 967-1112  Pastor@shsda.org New 
Head Elder: John Taylor ~ 965-9154  Secretary Melanie Ward 

Office 963-4461 Office@shsda.org Office Hours M-W 9:00 12:00 PM 
Good News Radio KSHC ~ 106.5 FM  


